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June 7, 2016

Address1
Address 2
Address 3
Attn.: Mr. John Doe

Dear Mr. Doe:
Access to Drillinginfo Software (DI System)

The Society of Petroleum Engineers Gulf Coast Section (SPE GCS) is pleased to hear of your interest in accessing the above software product as part of our Members in Transition (MiT) initiative.

In order to establish your access to the product, we require that you confirm that:

1. You are currently in the phase of seeking gainful employment.
2. You do not have current access to the above software product via other means.
3. You agree to the terms and conditions of the attached Subscription Agreement that the SPE GCS will be executing with Drilling Info, Inc.
4. Your membership in the SPE is current.

If you agree with the above, please execute this letter and return a copy by email to the GCS Section Manager at SPE-GCS@spe.org. On receipt, you will be contacted to make arrangements to access the software.

Sincerely,

	
	
	Agreed and Accepted:

	Society of Petroleum Engineers 
Gulf Coast Section
	
	Name:
	

	



	
	Signature:
	

	Dr. Ivor R. Ellul
	
	SPE Membership #:
	

	2015 – 2016 Chair
	
	Date:
	

	
	
	Phone:
	

	
	
	Email:
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